
23rd April 2020 

 

Firstly, all staff at Rowley Park would like to say a big hello to 
all of our children and families - we are missing seeing your 
smiling faces everyday. We hope that you, your families and 
loved ones are all safe and well during these uncertain times. 

We would also like to say a big thank you for all the kind 
words and support that you have given us during a time 
when difficult decisions have had to be made. It makes such 
a difference to us to have the support of our school families 
so thank you so much. 

We continue to support the pupils learning through the up-
loading of work onto the school website—Maths, English and 
Reading for the week— moving forward this will be in a dat-
ed folder. There will also be a project that will uploaded fort-
nightly for children to work there way through the activities. 

20.4.20—The area you live in 

4.5.20—Viewfinder 

Some music activities will be uploaded soon too if you want 
to access them. 

You can continue to support them by practicing their timeta-
bles, TT Rockstars and Reading. 

We do not expect you to be educating your children all day 
as they would in school. These are not normal times so 
please also take time to look after the well-being of yourself 
and your children —dance, sing, draw, snuggle up for a film, 
go for a walk, play in the garden if you can and enjoy the 
sunshine. Your happiness is important to us so just continue 
to do the best that you can! 

Nursery Applications are open until 30th April.  

If you require a place then please contact the school or you 

can download an application form from our website. 

Nursery will be open for morning sessions only and will run 

from 8.45am—11.45am. 

 Teachers will be making phone calls to check in and 

see how you are all doing and to 

offer any advice that we can and 

help where possible. Please note 

that phone calls from teachers will 

come up as private or withheld 

number. 

Please remember that if you do 

need to contact us at all you can by: 

Calling the school office on 01785 334144 and leave a 

voice message and Mrs Beaumont will get back to you 

as soon as possible. 

Or  

Email Mrs Beaumont—

Headteacher@rowleyparkacademy.org.uk 

There may be changes for some of us during this time 

(employment, income, living arrangements, health, 

family circumstances etc…) so please contact us if you 

need to and we will do all we can to help. Anything 

discussed is kept confidential. 

 

Other Useful Phone Numbers: 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety and 

well-being: 

First Response: 0800 13 13 126  8.30am—5.00pm 

Child line 0800 1111 

NSPCC: 0808 800 5000 

If you require assistance with food:  

Contact the school to enquire about a food package. 

Local Foodbanks: 

Rising Brook Baptist Church: 01785 274150 

House of Bread: 01785 243492 

 Food Parcels for children who are entitled to free school 

meals will be given out fortnightly—these need to be booked 

by calling the office or emailing.  

If you already have, you remain on our list so you don’t have 

to keep ringing in. If you have ordered one, please collect as 

we order the food in and then fresh food goes to waste when 

not collected.  

If you are not FSM and require information about food    

packages due to a change in circumstances please give us a 

call. 


